
 

October 5, 2021 

 

Dear Supporter,  

 

The Omaha area NAPA Certified Auto Care Centers will be hosting its 9th Annual “Golf for 

Vets” Tournament on August 5, 2022 at Tregaron Golf Course in Bellevue, NE. Our previous 

tournaments have benefitted the Eastern Nebraska Veterans Home and the Disabled Veterans of 

America, Chapter 47, for which we have proudly raised $49,000.00.  

 

This year we are again donating all proceeds to the Eastern Nebraska Veterans Home and to the 

William V. Brooks DAV Chapter 47 in Bellevue. Both of these organizations provide much 

needed care and assistance to our military veterans in need and we are extremely proud to be 

associated with both of them.  

Please find the enclosed flyer that describes the details of sponsorship and participation 

opportunities for this year’s event. Whether you are a golfer or not, we will accept any type of 

donation or sponsorship you are able to provide. We are looking for hole sponsors, cart sponsors, 

dinner and lunch sponsors, door/raffle prizes, silent auction items and goodie bag items. 

Anything that you could provide will make the event that much more successful and the donation 

to the Veterans that much higher.  

If you wish to participate, please feel free to e-mail Mark Lowe at mark@yeckstireandauto.com 

or call 402-293-1200 and ask for Mark.  

We appreciate your consideration to support us and these worthy causes and look forward to 

hearing from you soon.  

Sincerely,    

Mark Lowe 
President  
NAPA Omaha Auto Care Centers Business Development Group 

mailto:mark@yeckstireandauto.com

